
I believe this to be not only an infringement upon my second amendment right, but more importantly, an invasion of privacy in MY 
home! Holding a law abiding citizen accountable for a crime a criminal commits, is absolutely absurd.  The idea of having my 
firearms locked up at all times, is not comforting.  Criminals don't wait for that safe to become unlocked or that trigger lock to be 
opened. Seconds MATTER! 

Again this is an invasion of what I do in my own home. I urge everyone that will vote on this to vote NO on HB 2510.


